Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: . Peter Zahn [PZahn@ci.dupont.wa.us]
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 5:12 PM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: Bill McDonald; jefferk@wsdot.wa.gov
Subject:

Docket # TR-100131, At-grade Crossing Modifications

Good afternoon, Kathy. As a follow up to our earlier conversation, | wanted to provide you with a brief status regarding
DuPont’s response to the referenced petition to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. Under the
petition, WSDOT is seeking approval to modify the existing at-grade crossing railroad crossing at Barksdale Avenue to

allow passenger trains to utilize the rail. The City is requesting additional time in which to address the notice of petition
as a respondent.

As we had discussed, City staff has been working to coordinate with WSDOT project representatives for a project
overview presentation to our City Council, which has been set to occur at this evening’s Council Meeting. | anticipate
that | will be better able to respond to the City’s position for ‘support’/or ‘non-support’ on the project petition following

tonight’s presentation and discussion. | plan to provide you with an update by Friday, and will work to prepare a formal
response as soon as possible.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. Have a great evening.

Peter L. Zahn
Public Works Director
City of DuPont

1700 Civic Drive
DuPont, WA 98327
Ph: (253) 912-5381
Fax: (253) 964-1455
Direct; (253) 912-5380

(Visit our website at www.ci.dupont.wa.us)
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